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Dear Families,

If your children have participated in St John’s Early Childhood Program, you already know how much they enjoy coming each and every Sunday to learn about God's love for them and our world. If your children have never participated and you're considering signing up for the first time, do it! Your kids will love it! 

St. John uses a program called “Allelu” from Our Sunday Visitor.  It is interactive and teaches the principles of our faith in a way that is relevant to young children.
Classes are held during the 9:30 Mass in the Education Center during the school year. The exact dates of our sessions will be decided soon.  
The Program Fee is: $70 per child (with a family max of $210) if paid by July 27; $80 after July 27 (with a family max of $280). FREE for those that volunteer their time in our religious education programs.  Registrations after August 14 are not guaranteed a spot and could be put on a waiting list depending on class sizes and the number of teacher volunteers.
Note: This fee is waived for Teachers and Teacher Assistants in the Religion Programs in appreciation for their weekly commitment.
Signing up is easy:

1. Complete the registration form.

2. Complete the medical form (on the back of the registration form.)
3. Submit a copy of your child’s baptismal certificate if your child WAS NOT baptized at St. John. Note: Baptism is NOT a requirement for enrolling in the program.
I’m amazed and inspired by the commitment of our volunteers. The success of this program depends largely on your willingness to serve. If you’re searching for a place to serve at St John, prayerfully consider the Early Childhood Program.
God Bless! 

Jodi Krusling
Early Childhood Coordinator 

